Announcements for 11.4.18

TODAY: New Series, Ghost: Living in the Spirit | There is a great deal of mystery
surrounding the Holy Spirit. Is He a ghost? Is He something to fear? Where did He come from?
What does He do? Why do the Scriptures talk about the Spirit so often? If you are a follower
of Jesus or a skeptic about Christianity you probably have questions about the Holy Spirit.
Join us as we discover how the Spirit came to comfort and empower us whether we are lost,
alone, or afraid.

TODAY: Night to Shine Volunteer Registration | Night to Shine will be held Friday,
February 8, 2019. Volunteer registration is NOW OPEN! Spots are limited, so don’t delay in
picking your team. For more information, visit the Events tab at truenorthchurch.com. Guest
registration will open January 8, 2019.

TODAY through November 11: Operation Christmas Child | Want to impact a child in
another country with the gospel? Pack a shoebox with toys, hygiene items, and school
supplies then return it to the Atrium by Sunday, November 11. For more information, click on
the Events tab at truenorthchurch.com.

November 6: Election Day | We are blessed to worship God freely in this nation. If you are a
registered voter, we encourage you to exercise your right to vote in the election on Tuesday.

November 12: Discover TrueNorth | If you want to learn more about TrueNorth Church,
what we believe, and why we exist, we invite you to attend Discover TrueNorth, Monday,
November 12, at 6:30pm in the TrueKidz building. Dinner will be provided, as well as
childcare for children 11 and under. Register on the TrueNorth app or the Events tab at
truenorthchurch.com by this Wednesday, November 7.

November 14: Element Parent Night | We are excited to announce our very first Parent
Night at Element! We are inviting you to be a part of worship, games, and fun with your high
school and middle school students. Service starts at Zpm, and we will have special VIP
seating for you and your family. You will also have the opportunity to meet your student’s
family group leader. Can’t wait to see you there!

December 22-24: Christmas Weekend Services | We encourage you to invite friends and
family to join us at TrueNorth for one of our identical Christmas Weekend services. Times are
Saturday, December 22 at 7:00pm, Sunday, December 23 at 5:00 and 7:00pm (we will not
have Sunday morning services), and Monday, December 24 at 3:00 and 5:00pm. Children in
grades 1-5 will attend the service. Ages six weeks to 5K will attend their age-specific areas in
TrueKidz.

April 6-13: Guatemala | We are currently receiving applications for the April mission trip to
Guatemala. This trip provides support for our local partners at El Faro with a variety of tasks.
Deadline to apply with a $100 non-refundable deposit is March 2. Visit the TrueNorth app or
website for more information or to apply.



